
KSU 2021 Student Mobility Cancellation Notice 

 

Dear friends and colleagues 

 

We at KSU sincerely hope that this e-mail finds all well and on the winning side of this enduring challenge 

that we all face.  

 

I am contacting you all today on behalf of KSU to inform you of the difficult decision that has had to be 

made, again, this year. Unfortunately we will be suspending all outgoing and incoming student mobility for 

2021. We will continue to monitor the situation and hopefully find ways to resume mobility from February 

2022.  

 

There are a number of uncertain factors still remaining which we believe need to be clarified or overcome 

before we can resume mobility. These affect not only students leaving Japan, but also your students who 

may want to come to here.   

 

In the meantime, we look forward to working out ways for our students to connect through on-line means. 

Already this has been happening to some degree and has been proving to be a positive experience for 

those students taking part. We thank those of you who are, and will, work with us on such new initiatives.  

 

Until we connect again, I stretch out my glass to you all and wish you good health and prosperity in the 

many forms it may come.  

 

Kindest regards 

 

Paul Churton 

International Coordinator 

Center for International Programs 

Office e-mail: cip-ml@star.kyoto-su.ac.jp Paul's e-mail: pchurton@star.kyoto-su.ac.jp  

 

*****Kyoto Sangyo University***** 


